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Below is the update from the Office of the Registrar for December 15, 2014. If you have questions, please contact the person
associated with the update. Thank you!
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u.direct Demo — Save the Date! (Amelia Jackson)
Wednesday, January 28, 2:30 p.m.

There will be a u.direct demo at the Transfer Articulation and Degree Audit (TADA) meeting on Jan. 28, 2015. If you are not a
regular attendee of this meeting, but are interested in attending the demo or watching it on your own, please contact Amelia
Jackson at amelia.r.jackson@colorado.edu.
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